

Morley Newsletter

morley@knurseries.com Tel: 01132 897118



Charity Fundraising Day

Our themed charity fundraising day for May will be a "PJ Day." The day will be held on Monday 15th May. We would love to see staff and children come to nursery wearing their favourite pyjamas.



The children will take part in fun activities throughout the day and enjoy afternoon tea. There will be a £1.00 donation to take part with all money raised going towards our 2017 charity Cystic Fibrosis and our Outlast blocks fundraising.



Family Liaison Meeting

We will be holding a Family Liaison meeting on Tuesday 23rd May at 4.30-6pm. We would love to see as many parents/ carers as possible as this is a perfect opportunity for you to discuss your child's time at nursery and keep a good line of communication open between nursery and parents/ carers.

Future meetings will be held every term (3-4) months and we would love more people to join us. If you would like to join us, please see your child's room senior for more details.



Fun Day

Our annual Fun Day will be held on Saturday 10th June from 10am till 1pm.



There will be a range of exciting activities on offer for you and your children to take part in including Hook a Duck, feel the sock, Face painting, plate decorating, and many more.



Hopefully the sun will shine upon us and the children will have great fun on the bouncy castle.



Please feel free to donate any gifts for our tombola as money raised on the day from our activities will be shared between Cystic Fibrosis, our chosen charity for 2017 and our Outlast blocks fund.



Please feel free to bring along any family and friends. Keep a look out on the Parents' Notice Board for more details.

Half Term Holidays

The May half term holiday will run from Tuesday 30th May up to and including Friday 2nd June 2017. The week will be based on "The Great Outdoors". The children will take part and enjoy lots of physical activities and enjoy a delicious ice cream when they take a trip to Billy Bob's Ice Cream Parlour at Skipton. Once you receive your bookings form, please return it as soon as possible with any payments as all trip contributions and ad hoc bookings must be paid before the day of the trip.



Director's Corner May 2017

As promised, you will shortly be receiving a questionnaire to ascertain the demand for the 30 hours Early Education Entitlement which will start in September this year. As many of our parents work we expect the demand to be high so it is vital that you return it to your child's nursery as soon as possible. To ensure we can cater for as many children as possible we will be offering 2 types of childcare agreement – the fully funded hours agreement which will offer a totally free place to an eligible child, and the agreement for additional services which will give parents much greater flexibility in their childcare needs. Both agreements are explained fully in the letter that will accompany the questionnaire so it is very important that you read it to make an informed decision as to what type of childcare agreement you sign. Jane